
There’s a new 
Byres Road  
coming...

Funding of £9m has 
been allocated through 

the Glasgow City Region 
Deal to make Byres Road 

better for people.

This means improvements for 
walking, cycling, air and noise 

pollution, business and community 
activity. And there will be still be room for 

buses, cars and delivery vehicles.

Consultation and design work are starting now. 
Construction will take place from autumn 2018.   

Yes, it really will happen!

Come and find out more at our  
public launch workshop:

Thursday 23rd February @ 7pm
Partick Burgh Hall, G11 5LW

ByresRoadCorners

For more information 
and updates: 

byresroadcorners@gmail.com
tel: 07900334110


